
XMAS RUN  

19th December 2020 

 

Well this was yet again another GREAT Xmas run organised by  

our President Kylie Crawford. 

 

With Quiz in hand we started on our way leaving from the Lodge in 

Gore.  We headed out to Otama, Wendon, Waipounamu, Freshford, 

Wendonside and our final destination being the Balfour Tavern.  

Finding lots of Santa’s along the way with great photo opportunities for 

both the little and big kids. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lunch was a hit!!  Chicken nuggets and chips for the kids and chicken 

burgers and chips for the adults.  YUMMY!!  Thanks to the lovely ladies 

of the Balfour tavern for doing such an 

awesome job of our lunch.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And a BIG thank you to the club for the 

paying for it       

 

After lunch there were lots of games and fun to be 

had by both young and old. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Then had a visit from the SANTA  

which brought a lot of excitement and smiles for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks Kylie for all your hard work organising this awesome day. 

Results: 

Gary Fisher and Karen McGarvie – 2 wins on challenges and top equal 

score of 24 for the cruise quiz 

Brad Sayer won 3 of the challenges! 

Well done guys!  What fantastic run and great turnout. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well that’s it for our club events for 2020. 

Thank you for all our support during the year. 

Bring on 2021! 

Merry Xmas and Happy New Year to all. 

Stay Save! 

 


